
UK safer internet centre newsletter
The following articles are included in the May 2020 newsletter:
Childnet Film Competition Judges for 2020
For the last 11 years Childnet have invited all UK young people to enter the annual Childnet Film Competition, and this year they are asking young people to take on the challenge of creating a short film to inspire their peers to stay safe online and make their future internet a great and safe place to be.
The young people’s entries will be evaluated by an expert judging panel, who will be looking out for films which are creative, inspiring, encompass the theme and which have a clear and positive online safety message. More info, including how to enter, can be found at:
 https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/introducing-childnet-film-competition-judges-2020

New Features on Instagram - Including Challenges and Restricting Comments 
Instagram have launched new features in their latest update on the app, including ways for users to have more control over comments on their posts, and a new feature within stories where users can ‘challenge’ each other. Please follow the link to a blog which takes a closer look at these new features: https://tinyurl.com/ya8lgbak





